
Troop 419 

Committee Meeting 

January 18, 2018 
 

Committee members present: 

Tom Streetman 

Stephen Tuggle 

Sharon Mueller 

Janan Kent 
 

Agenda 
 

1. Call to order. 
 

2. Treasurer’s report: Finances are down due to subsidizing summer 

camp and Turkey Camp for the boys, plus a deficit in what the Troop 

collected from each boy for recharter ($25) and what the Troop was 

eventually charged by the Council ($60). Money from the upcoming 

pancake dinner will build the finances back up. 
 

3. Recharter was discussed. The Troop only collected $25 per Scout, but 

after fees were collected from families, the fee went up to $33, the 

Council began requiring a $15 insurance fee, and the Troop pays $12 for 

Boys Life. That totals $60 per boy, which is a shortfall of $35 x 19 

Scouts ($665). This loss to the Troop will be communicated to the 

parents. We will discuss in the future how to raise yearly fees charged to 

parents and whether we need to break the payments up. 
 

4. The January camp out will be held at Weches (Mission Tejas). 

Designated Scouts will be cooking three meals for rank advancement or 

Camping merit badge. They will also participate in a conservation 

project at the park. 
 

5. The annual “Fat Tuesday” pancake dinner will be held February 13 

and the leaders will meet on the 6th to plan. 
 

6. University of Scouting will be held in Palestine on January 27. 
 

7. A motion was made to adjourn and the motion was seconded. 


